
 

Kogarah Station 
Lift 5 upgrade works  

From Sunday 10 October to Sunday 12 December 

What we’re doing 

Sydney Trains is undertaking major lift replacement work at Kogarah Station from Sunday 10 October to Sunday 12 

December. 

To improve service reliability, reduce the need for ongoing maintenance and enhance customer facilities, we will be 

upgrading Lift No.5. Lift No.5 provides access from the paid concourse to Platform 1. 

We understand this work will have an impact on you and your neighbours. We appreciate your patience and understanding. 

 
Note that these works may impact on station accessibility for customers with mobility issues. 

How this affects you 

Station access 

 Station access during Lift No.5 works will be via the stairs. If you are unable to use the stairs please change at 
Rockdale Station or choose alternative transport during this period. 

 Please note these works may impact customers with mobility issues 

 To ensure work can be undertaken safely and efficiently, the work area will have temporary hoarding in place. 
 

Noise 

 These works may create additional noise during the day, night and over the weekend. We apologise for the inconvenience this 
may cause.  

 Work will take place at the following times: 

 Around the clock from 8pm Sunday 10 October to 6am on Monday 11 October. 

 Around the clock from 8pm Sunday 5 December to 6am on Monday 6 December. 

 Weekday work will take place between 7am and 6pm from Monday 11 October to Friday 10 December. 

 Weekend work will take place between 7am and 5pm every Saturday from Saturday 16 October to Saturday 11 
December. 

 Equipment may be delivered to the worksite outside of this time. Due to travel restrictions on large vehicles, some of these 
deliveries may need to take place at night. 

 Finishing works may take place following this period, including the removal of equipment.  

 

Traffic and Parking 
 Heavy vehicles will be using local streets to transport equipment to and from the work area.  

 

We apologise for any inconvenience and thank you for your cooperation during these essential works. 
 

Contact us 
For upcoming work 

transport.nsw.gov.au/sydtraincommunity 

To report environmental concerns (24hours) 1300 656 999  

 
 


